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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
December 18, 2016 

MISSING CHILD INVESTIGATION 
 
14y/o Cheyenne Keaton of Auburn is currently missing. Cheyenne, an autistic 
child was last seen in her residence on Court St at approximately 4:15pm. 
Cheyenne is described as a white female, four feet tall weighing approximately 
90lbs with blond hair and blue eyes. Cheyenne was last seen wearing a black 
hooded jacket. 
 
Cheyenne runs away frequently and her disappearance is not considered 
suspicious at this time. She is drawn to bodies of water as well as eating 
establishments, especially Dunkin Donuts. If anyone has seen Cheyenne, please 
call the Auburn Police Department at 207-333-6650. 
 
Attached is the most recent photo of Cheyenne 
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